This law has negatively impacted a good friend of mine and her daughter. She has her daughter 50% of the time but doesn't have a
say in medical, education and religious preference. Because of this law, she has been unable to make basic decisions that any
parent should be able to make. She isn't able to make doctor appointments for her child: addressing any needs her child may have.
When school is in person, she has to driver her daughter 30 minutes to school as she does not have a say in the school she
attends. Her basic rights as a parent are stripped from her as she doesn't have the basic rights a parent should have to support her
child.



